
January 2023

Dear Valued Client,

On November 1st, 2021, Aurora Diagnostics and its pathology practices started transitioning to its 
new brand identity as the Anatomic Pathology Division of Sonic Healthcare USA.

We are led by premier pathologists, united under the shared objectives of Medical Leadership, 
working in a network of clinical laboratories and pathology practices across the United States. 
Sonic Healthcare has a global team of more than 1,000 pathologists who strengthen and enrich 
our global healthcare offering with nearly 400 pathologists located in the United States, providing 
personalized, accessible, quality pathology and laboratory testing services to patients and our 
physician partners.

What does this mean for you? We will continue to operate as customary, maintaining our local 
name, goodwill, and specialized pathology team, while providing comprehensive pathology 
services to patients, clinicians, and the community.

We might have a new look, but you will have the same incredible team servicing your pathology 
needs. Our focus has always been to remain responsive to the needs of our local clients and 
patients by providing quality pathology services.

For additional information, please contact your representative directly. 

We are very excited about our path forward under Sonic Healthcare USA. Together, we are 
bringing our personalized pathology services closer to you than ever before to better serve your 
patients.

Sincerely,

Matthew Raines, MD
Managing Director
Pacific Pathology Associates
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